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Infrastructure Services Division

v il §;f/§ilyi;;\ﬁl

February 2, 2010

Mr, Dewayne Johnson, Director
Southeast Region

Wisconsin Department of Transportation
P.O. Box 798

Waukesha, W1 53187-0798

Attention: Mr. Robert Schmidt

Subject: Project Termination Request
Project 1.D. No, 2445-03-00/90
North Martin Luther King Jr. Drive and
West North Avenue

Dear Mr. Johnson:

i

Jeffrey J. Mantes
Commissioner of Public Works

Preston D, Cole
Dirgctor of Operations

Jeffrey S. Polenske
City Engineer
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The proposed safety improvements at the subject intersection will be installed in
conjunction with the 2010 ARRA paving of East/West North Avenue from North Booth
Street to North Dr. Martin Luther King, Jr. Drive. Therefore, the City of Milwaukee is

requesting the termination of the subject project.

If you have any questions or concerns regarding this matter, please contact Mr. Joseph

Blakeman of our staff at (414) 286-8070.

Very truly yours;
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CitytEnginger
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¢: Ms, Rhonda Lukasz, DAAR
Mr. Jason Roselle, WISDOT
Ms. Lila Gorney, City of Milwaukee DPW
Ms. Cindy Wisneski, City of Milwaukee Comptroller
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